THE PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

Office of Audits and Investigations

June 12, 2017

NDUM

TO: Robert J. Williams, Jr.
Council Administrator

William M. Hunt
Deputy Council Administrator

THRU:  David H. Van Dyke D—\\f
County Auditor

FROM: InezN. Claggetﬁ/

Senior Legislative Auditor

RE: Fiscal Impact Statement
CR-037-2017 Contract Approvals

Pursuant to your request, we have reviewed CR-037-2017 to estimate its fiscal impact on Prince
George’s County, Maryland.

CR-037-2017 secks to approve certain multiyear contracts in accordance with the Prince George’s
County Charter and Subtitle 10 of the Prince George’s County Code.

In accordance with Section 10-105 of the Prince George’s County Code, the County Executive
must annually submit a report listing certain multiyear personal service contracts for the coming
fiscal year exceeding an aggregate of One Hundred Thousand Dollars ($100,000) per contractor,
and all other executory multiyear contracts for the coming fiscal year exceeding an aggregate of
Five Hundred Thousand Dollars ($500,000), as budgeted, for public review, comment, and
approval action by the County Council. CR-037-2017 provides the requisite approval.

Adoption of CR-037-2017 should not have an adverse fiscal impact on Prince George’s County.

If you require additional information, or have questions about this fiscal impact statement, please
call me.
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